
ATTENTION SOUTH VIEW RESIDENTS: 

Saturday, August 27, 2022 - There has been a cougar 
spotted roaming the west end of the Summer Village of 
South View and by the playground.   Please be sure your 
pets are on a leash or kept inside and your children are 
kept close and not left unattended.   A link has been 
provided that will give you information on preventing 
conflicts with cougars and precautions you can take.  

https://www.alberta.ca/cougars.aspx  

Please be advised that Alberta Fish & Wildlife has been 
notified. 
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